“Nevada continues to lead the nation in foreclosures. Clark County in particular has experienced a dramatic rise in foreclosure rates causing hardships for many Nevada families.  In light of the severity of this situation, I commend the efforts of the Las Vegas Asian Chamber of Commerce and the Korean Churches for Community Development’s effort to combat the home foreclosure crisis by hosting events such as this one.  Events such as these provide an invaluable service to our community,” said U.S. Congressman Dean Heller. 
